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Cross Country Qualifier 

Three of our older pupils  

represented Kea School last 

Wednesday against some stiff  

competition at the cross country 

qualifier at Pool  Academy.  Each of 

them performed brilliantly;  Findlay 

from year 5 was placed 6 in the year 

5 race and Henry from year 6 came 

3rd in the year 6 

race.  Both boys 

will represent Kea 

at the cross  

country finals at 

Newquay.  

Show Jumping Success 

 

Taylor in year 6 competes at open show jumping competitions 

at her riding school.  At these shows she can sometimes be  

competing against adults as well as other children.  She won a 

trophy for gaining the most overall points this season.    

 

Currently she has been jumping in 

2ft 3” and 2ft 6” classes and she 

won the 2ft 3” category this year.  

 

Next season she is hoping to  

affiliate and jump at county shows 

on her two jumping ponies.  One of 

her ponies she has only had since 

Christmas.  Well done Taylor your 

commitment and hard work has 

certainly paid off!  

Craft Club 

 

In craft club (on Tuesday 13 March), we 

made bunnies to celebrate Easter.  It was 

great fun because we got to choose fluffy 

pom poms for the bunny’s tail and nose.  

                                      By Ella Year 4. 

Toadstool Seats 

 

Many thanks to an incredibly generous     

parent who has spent many hours carving 

beautiful wooden toadstools out of sweet 

chestnut wood from the Killiow Estate. So 

far we have received eleven stools out of a 

set of 30 which he is creating.  Children,   

particularly those in YF, Y1 and Y2 will really 

enjoy using these little stools during the 

school day.   



Notice  Kea School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the  

information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services. 

                  Dates for your Diary  

March 2018 

w/b 19 Mar - Parent teacher  

consultations      

for all year groups 
Fri 23 - Year 5 & 6 Football Peninsular 

Finals at Penryn College TBC 

Fri 23 -Year 4, 5 & 6 Girls Football  

Tournament at Richard Lander 

Fri 23 - KSF Easter Bingo at Kea Church 

Fri 23  -  Sports Relief (run a mile  

children may wear sports clothes all 

day). 
Wed 28 - 2.30 pm Spring concert in 

school hall  

Thur 29 - Break up for Easter 

 

April 2018 

Mon 16 - Summer term commences 

Tues 17  -  Bikeability training 

World Book Day Photos 

Thank you so much for all the photos which you sent of 

children reading in unusual places.  We were delighted to 

see the number of different places in which children had 

chosen to read including on top of cars, in laundry baskets, 

in cupboards, in the snow and in the bath.  The pictures 

have been shared in assembly, and we will also put some 

of them on the website.  Here are a small selection.   


